
Cold Lake Minor Hockey 
Office 111, Cold Lake Energy Centre 
7825 51 Street Cold Lake, AB 
T9MOB6 
(780) 639-8880 
www.clmh.com 

Re: 1st Annual Golf Tournament 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 

Each year, CLMH aims to deliver a full-ranged hockey program to the Cold Lake area that enhances the 
abilities of all its participants . Our philosophy is to deliver a program that encompasses fun, 
development, competitiveness, and challenge for all participants. Our many dedicated volunteers make 
this all possible, but to ensure that we continue to be able to meet our goals and keep hockey for our 
youth a vibrant part of Cold Lake we also seek sponsorship from our local community. 

This year, we are planning our 1st Annual Golf Tournament on August 12, 2023, and we would love to 
recognize your business as a sponsor for this new and exciting event in support of Cold Lake Minor 
Hockey. More importantly, this event is for the kids. The money for this event will go towards future 
development opportunities for players and goalies, ice costs, equipment and jersey upgrades, referee 
fees, and any other costs that arise. 

Sponsorship can be delivered in many ways, including monetary donation or donation of a prize or raffle 
item. In return, we recognize sponsors for their contributions in many ways, including website exposure, 
a banner displayed at games, a logo on our jerseys, a newspaper ad, or a post thanking them and 
recognition throughout the year. This can be a great way to advertise and generate revenue for your 
business. 

If you would like to sponsor the 1st Annual CLMH Golf Tournament or require more information about 
this opportunity for your local business, please use the contact information below. 

We look forward to seeing you on the golf course and in the stands! 

Sincerely, 

Cold Lake Minor Hockey 

Contact: Shane Pacholok 
Position: Ull Director 
Phone: 780-201-9165 
Email: ull@clmh.com 




